
 

 

FHK ONLY 
Provider Notice 

 
 

Date:   December 10, 2021 

 

 To:   All Community Care Plan (FHK) Providers 
 

RE:   Partner in Care Change - Member Transportation Provider 
  
 

Please be advised that, effective January 1, 2022, the transportation provider for all FHK 

members will be changing from One Call to ModivCare. 

ModivCare 

1-866-430-0570 
 

We do not anticipate any interruptions or changes to services. 

 

If you have any questions about this notice or need further assistance, please contact 

Community Care Plan Provider Operations (855) 819-9506. 

 


